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To Whom it May concern, 

 

Vote by mail has worked in our state for years now. Giving people the luxury of voting 

on their time. People can't leave work to vote. Those of us with disabilities and the 

homebound need the practicality of voting by mail. The elections offices have done 

their job to make sure each voter is registered and legitimate. Why mess with a 

system that is working so well? I am adamantly opposed to restricting the voting to be 

'in person' as the norm. We don't have the ability or luxury to wait in long lines at the 

elections office. Also, are there enough qualified, vetted volunteers to help with in 

person? It's very impractical! Why is this bill taking up valuable resources and time in 

the courts?! 

 

The system we have right now works just fine. 


